
 Structural Engineers Association of Georgia Young  Member Group

End of the Year 
Social Event

December 6th, 2016
Monday Night Brewing

Atlanta, GA

For one last event of 2016, young members of SEAOG met at the local brewery for some casual socializing between 
fellow structural engineers. Engineers from different companies and walks of life around Georgia kicked back and 
exchanged tidbits of each of their own careers and personal life—plenty of personal insight, horror stories, healthy 
discussions, and terrible jokes. In a non-technical environment like this, comradery in the profession was prev-
alent, and young members were able to break out of their bubbles and network with other engineers—leading to 
strong ties within the profession in the upcoming year. 


